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Welcome to the warm season of tennis. The approaching summer is ideal for a bit of evening tennis, 

make sure you utilise our facilities and hire out the court in the cool evenings, the lights are easy to 

use.  Junior fixtures are held on Friday evenings in October and November and are being held at 

Palmwoods on the 26th October and the 9th and 16th of November. All courts are used for Fixtures.  

Good luck to Palmwoods teams. 

At the beginning of winter this year we had some incidents of calf muscle injuries. Royce of 

Palmwoods Physiotherapy has put together a Tennis Warm up chart for us free of charge. Thankyou 

Royce it is very much appreciated. Palmwoods Physio offer a 10% discount to Palmwoods Tennis 

Club members.  

We recently learned of our success with a Gambling Community Benefit Fund Grant application 

covering costs to repaint the Clubhouse, oil the decking and railing. We are also reinforcing the fence 

with extra poles and installing a larger gate between courts 4 and 5. Thankyou Neil for your 

successful grant application. 

Maybe you would like to consider being on the committee next year. It’s a great way to contribute 

to your community, build on skills or even learn new skills. The Sunshine Coast Council are very 

supportive and offer workshops to inform clubs of best practices and how to achieve goals. There 

are 2 Workshops available in November one outlines “committee member roles” and another all 

about Strategic Planning. Attached 

We are very grateful for the continued support of the Sunshine Coast Council through their 

Community Partnership Funding Program, we will receive $3500 a year for the next 3 years. This 

enables us to pay for some rather hefty bills including Public liability Insurance. 

We will be holding a x-mas party later in the year for all members, friends and families of the club. 

More details will be announced closer to the time.  

Our end of month BBQ is coming up this Saturday the 28th, starting around 5.30pm after social 

tennis, all are welcome. 

Enjoy your tennis 

Robyn Combes, President,  and the Palmwoods Tennis club committee 
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